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| would like to strongly object to this variation application

since granting the change of use | am already subjected to
unreasonable levels of noise and unsocial behaviour which will only get worse with an increased change in the
opening hours.

Since the change of use was granted. | am already subject to adverse noise levels from groups and
individuals standing outside the shop eating and drinking the purchased food late at night. Noise attracts noise
and the buskers then appear playing instruments late at night to entertain them. Even during the day there are
tables outside (do they need permission for this?) which block the narrow pavement and increase the daytime
noise levels.

There will be an increase in the unpleasant smells generated from cooking the food and increased litter
problems.There are no bins provided and Camden rarely seem to sweep the area. Often in a mornings there
are substantial litter issues and secmetimes there are bottles and cups left on our doorstep with urine in. Not a
very pleasant way to start the day!

When returning home at night there often people standing in the doorway to the building which can be
intimidating when you are alone

The change of hours will only increase the nuisances mentioned above which are quiet substantial and with so
many other food outlets options in the area an extension to the opening hours is not necessary.
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